
 
RESOLUTION No. 6501 

 
Resolution to Rescind Board Policies 

 
Rescission of 
  

i. 3.30.080-P Resource Conservation 
ii.  5.50.070-P Reimbursement of Expenses  
iii. 5.60.020-P Term of Administrative Contracts 
iv. 6.30.020-P Special Education Students and CIM 
v. 8.50.100-P Public Contracting and Purchasing Rules 
vi. 8.80.010-P High Performance Facility Design 
vii. 4.40.040-P Rose Festival Programs 
viii. 5.20.030-P Appointment of Teachers 
ix. 6.60.010-P Summer Schools 

 
RECITALS 

 
A. On March 9, 2022 the Board of Education’s Policy Committee reviewed and considered the 

necessity and relevance of: 
 

i. 3.30.080-P Resource Conservation 
ii.  5.50.070-P Reimbursement of Expenses  
iii. 5.60.020-P Term of Administrative Contracts 
iv. 6.30.020-P Special Education Students and CIM 
v. 8.50.100-P Public Contracting and Purchasing Rules 
vi. 8.80.010-P High Performance Facility Design 

 
B. On April 5, 2022, the Board presented the first reading of each of those policies for rescission. 

 
C. On April 20, 2022 the Board of Education’s Policy Committee reviewed and considered the 

necessity and relevance of: 
 

i. 4.40.040-P Rose Festival Programs 
ii. 5.20.030-P Appointment of Teachers 
iiii. 6.60.010-P Summer Schools 
 

D. On May 10, 2022, the Board presented the first reading of each of those policies for rescission. 
 

E. The public comment period was open for at least 21 days for each of the policies, and no public 
comments were received. 

 
RESOLUTION 

 
The Board hereby rescinds each of the following policies: 
 

i. 3.30.080-P Resource Conservation 
ii.  5.50.070-P Reimbursement of Expenses  
iii. 5.60.020-P Term of Administrative Contracts 
iv. 6.30.020-P Special Education Students and CIM 
v. 8.50.100-P Public Contracting and Purchasing Rules 
vi. 8.80.010-P High Performance Facility Design 
vii. 4.40.040-P Rose Festival Programs 
viii. 5.20.030-P Appointment of Teachers 
ix. 6.60.010-P Summer Schools 

 
and instructs the Superintendent to rescind any administrative directives that are no longer accurate or 
relevant as a result of rescinding these policies. 


